Correspondence On behalf of NCC Leader Clir Glen Sanderson

Dear Parish Council/Town Council Clerk,

Please see email below from Cllr Barry Flux, if you would like a meeting to be arranged, please can you reply to this email address. Thank you. Susan Taylor

Dear Parish Council / Town Council Clerk,

One of the key priorities of the administration at Northumberland County Council is to liaise and work fully with parish and town councils in Northumberland who provide such an important part in delivering for the good of our residents in the county.

To this extent, Glen Sanderson the Leader of Northumberland County Council is keen to extend an invitation that either he, or a cabinet member meets with your parish / town council. We are keen to schedule to meet with as many town and parish councils over the 4 year term of this council. Given there is more that 100 parish / town councils this is quite and undertaking and may take some time.

Therefore I am writing in the first instance to note if any parishes have a particular desire for a meeting on any immediate issues? If so, we will look to move any scheduling forward.

If you could let me know if you are interested in an early meeting please do get in touch.

Best regards, Barry

Councillor Barry Flux Councillor for Cramlington West Northumberland County Council Business Chair

Susan Taylor
Civic Head's PA
Northumberland County Council
County Hall
Morpeth
Northumberland
NE61 2EF